
 
Confirmation from the Nottinghamshire Biological and Geological Records Centre that Kighill 
Lane A (site X5) has been removed from the Local Wildlife Site designation. 
 
From: Notts Biological & Geological Records Centre 
[mailto:NBGRCG@nottinghamcity.gov.uk]  
Sent: 15 November 2017 10:20 
To: Graeme Foster 
Subject: RE: Housing allocations and LWS Kighill Lane 
 
Hi Graeme, 
 
To confirm that the area X5 has been removed from the LWS designation. 
 
Regards 
 
Rob 
 


